
 

 

 

 

Thursday 3rd October 2013 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Year 7 students are settling in well to life at Cardinal Pole, and I am writing to let you know 
about two upcoming events on Thursday 10th October. 

On this day, Year 7 students will attend their first Mass as a year group, and will each be presented 

with a hardback copy of the Good News Bible. This is an opportunity for the year group to celebrate 
together their start at a new school, and any parents who are able to be there are very welcome to 

join their son or daughter for Mass. The Mass takes place in the Main Hall at 2.00p.m. Please indicate 

below if you wish to attend.  

Between 6-7 pm on Thursday 10th October, the Year 7 Welcome Evening takes place. This will be an 

informal event where you will have the opportunity to meet other parents, find out a little more about 

the schools extra-curricular and support programme and meet pastoral staff, including your child’s 
form tutor, Head of Learning and Pastoral Support Manager in a relaxed environment. Please indicate 

below if you will be attending the Welcome Evening. 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return to your son/daughter’s Form Tutor by Monday 7th October.  

We are very much looking forward to seeing you! 

Yours sincerely, 

David Hanna – Head of Year 7 

Carolyn Laws – Deputy Headteacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of child: ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Form:……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Mass at 2pm on Thursday 10th October 

I/we will be attending the Mass at 2 pm on Thursday 10th October  

Welcome Evening at 6 pm on Thursday 10th October  

I/we will be attending the Welcome Evening at 6pm on Thursday 10th October  

I/we will not be attending the Welcome Evening at 6pm on Thursday 10th October 

 

Signed :………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 


